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September 14, 2007         Log # 352557 
 
 
Brian Doyle, Senior Planner, Township of Langley 
Gerald Minchuk, Director of Development Services, City of Langley  
Judy Rogers, City Manager, City of Vancouver 
Mario Lee, City Planner, City of Vancouver 
Kevin Gass, BC Lottery Corporation 
Paul Smith, BC Lottery Corporation 
 
RE: Final Report: Determining Socio-Economic Impacts of New Gaming Venues in Four 

Lower Mainland Communities 
 
In June 2004, the Gaming Policy and Enforcement Branch, in conjunction with the BC Lottery 
Corporation, the City of Langley, City of Surrey, City of Vancouver and the Township of 
Langley, launched a research study into the social and economic impacts of new gaming venues 
in these Lower Mainland communities.   
 
We are pleased to present this Final Report, comparing 2006 data with the baseline social and 
economic data gathered prior to and during the opening of three of the four gaming venues in 
2004.  
 
I am confident you will find this Final Report informative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Derek Sturko 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
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Ministry of  
Public Safety and 
Solicitor General 

Gaming Policy and 
Enforcement Branch 
Assistant Deputy Minister’s 
Office 

Mailing Address: 
PO BOX 9311 STN PROV GOVT 
VICTORIA BC  V8W 9N1 
Telephone:  (250) 387-1301 
Facsimile:  (250) 387-1818 

Location: 
Third Floor, 910 Government Street 
Victoria, BC 
 
Web: www.pssg.gov.bc.ca/gaming 

 


